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Thank you to those that attended on 
Sunday 24th June at CPAC Artist Studio for 
Bob Gurney’s Acrylic painting workshop. Many thanks 

to Bob Gurney for accepting our invitation to conduct a 
Workshop for LAS. 
These were some of the comments from the students on the 
day: 
“A worthwhile and enjoyable workshop in a relaxed and 
friendly environment. Bob was so encouraging and 
extremely patient.Looking forward to participating in the 
next workshop. Thank you for your efforts in organising it 

all. Thanks for the strawberries and snacks😀 ” 

“Thank you for organising the painting workshop with Bob Gurney.  I total enjoyed it.   Bob 
was excellent at explaining how to achieve tonal value without the use of black or white” 
“Had a lovely informative day. Bob was nice enough to go back to basics on colour blending 
and no question was to basic for him. Very helpful” 
“Learned a lot about colour toning from this workshop, and would attend any others that you 
organize, especially if we were doing water reflection.  Also have never before colour washed 
my canvas, so a really good technique, and using a sponge in a sealable container for 
maintaining moisture in my painting palette were tips that I will use in the future.Looking 
forward to the next workshop”  

Many thanks to Tania Saeed, Roelof Penning, Cayn Rosmarin, Roy Marchant, Cara Lopez 
and the lovely ladies at the Front Desk at CPAC for their participation in organising and 
assistance on the day. 
Very happy that both our members and visitors enjoyed themselves at the workshop. 
Any further suggestions for future workshops are always welcome and please drop me a line 
or two on lasdemoandworkshops@outlook.com 
Happy Painting. 
Mrs Gil Farla| Liverpool Art Society Inc.  
Demo & Workshop Co-ordinator 
lasdemoandworkshops@outlook.com
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